
From: Chloe Senior 

To: ahumphries@cityofwoodstock.ca; Donna Wilson; clerk@swox.org; kmartin@zorra.on.ca; 
kkruger@norwich.ca; mgraves@ingersoll.ca; rmordue@blandfordblenheim.ca; 
wjaques@ezt.ca; David Mayberry; Deb Tait; dmckay@ezt.ca; Larry Martin; Marcus Ryan; Mark 
Peterson; Sandra Talbot; Stephen Molnar; Ted Comiskey; Trevor Birtch 
 
Cc: Angie Ferrell; lbuchner@oxfordcounty.ca 
 
Subject: Local Court Security Advisory Committee Appointee Request 

Date: Thursday, August 8, 2019 9:25:21 AM 

Attachments: Local Court Security Advisory Committee.pdf 

 

Good morning; 

On behalf of Warden Martin, please see the following request seeking appointees to the 

Local Court Security Advisory Committee for this term of council. 

 

In 2017, County Council established a Local Court Security Advisory Committee for the 

purpose of recommending to County Council the level of funding for costs incurred by the 

Woodstock Police Service and the Ontario Provincial Police for court security and prisoner 

transportation services. The purpose was to provide a more equitable funding model for 

these services that benefit all municipalities within the county, and to advocate for court 

security and prisoner transportation funding from the Province. 

 

According to the Terms of Reference (see attached), the composition of the Advisory 

Committee is to be comprised of ten members - nine non-County Councillor members 

appointed by their respective area municipal Council; three from Woodstock and one from 

each of the remaining seven municipalities, with the exception of the County Warden who 

will represent their respective municipality and act as chair of the Committee. 

 

Please seek interest from your respective councils and forward the appointee’s name, 

email and telephone contact information to the undersigned by Friday, September 13, 

2019, in order to have a 2020 levy established by mid-October. 

 

In the meantime if you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Chloé Senior | Clerk 
519.539.9800, ext. 3001 | 1.800.755.0394 
www.oxfordcounty.ca 
 
 
This e-mail communication is CONFIDENTIAL AND LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the intended 
recipient, use or disclosure of the contents or attachment(s) is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify the author by return e-mail and delete this message and any copy 
of it immediately. Thank you. 
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